
SIU: new home and email address
5 December 2016

The SIU has moved, which also means new email addresses.

The SIU is now based in the Lambton Centre, 117

Lambton Quay (Level 3), Wellington.

As part of the move, our team has new email

addresses: firstname.lastname@siu.govt.nz.

Contact us
Please email team members directly or, for general

enquiries, email info@siu.govt.nz.

 

Note: In July 2017 our contact email address

changed to info@sia.govt.nz.
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